
Dear Judiciary Committee: 
 
HB 4005 is too intrusive.  Families, and citizens in general, should have the freedom to decide how to 
handle risk in their own homes, whether it’s sexual practices, the use of controlled substances such as 
alcohol or marijuana, or the storage of firearms or other potentially hazardous items such as cleaning 
chemicals, gasoline, paint, etc.  Additionally, it appears to be a solution searching for a problem, since 
there are many, many other more frequent causes of injury in the public sphere that should be 
addressed before we start doing things like dictating risk management in private homes such as non-slip 
mats for bathtubs (also an in-home risk!) or how to store a firearm. 
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